
 

\\amdeccpt\evergreen\Broadacres\001 Village Shared\001 Correspondence\001 Circulars to Residents\01 Circulars\2024\029 Chef Andrew is leaving.docx 

 
 
 
 
Circular 029-2024 
 
 

25 March 2024 
 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
CHEF ANDREW IS LEAVING: 
 
Chef Andrew has been appointed to head up a new Division within Reef Catering, based at Cintocare 
Hospital in Menlyn.   His last day at Evergreen will be 30 April 2024.  
 
Reef is starting Interviews to find a suitable replacement for him this week. 
 
We wish to thank Chef Andrew for his dedication and for all the wonderful meals and functions he has 
provided us with over the past 3 years. 
 
We wish him well in his new venture. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

   

 


